

## West Garden Grove Youth Baseball P. O. Box 5094 Garden Grove, CA 92845 Tax ID Number – 46-3280114

October 15, 2018

Garden Grove City Council 11222 Acacia Parkway Garden Grove, CA 92840

Dear Garden Grove City Council,

My name is Lee Servin and I am the President for West Garden Grove Youth Baseball. I am writing to ask for your support and sponsorship of our Opening day parade on **Saturday February 23<sup>rd</sup> 2018**. We understand that the City has made some changes to their sponsorships and as a league we are committed to providing the City of Garden Grove a 5% reimbursement of total fees.

Our Opening Day Parade has been a part of the West Garden Grove community for almost 60 years and we would like to invite all of you to attend this amazing West Garden Grove community event. If you are able to participate as a dignitary in our Opening Day Parade, please email Joi Stewart at joistewart1019@hotmail.com

We certainly appreciate everything the City of Garden Grove has done for WGGYB and we look forward to providing many more years of wonderful parades and baseball to our community.

Thank you,

Lee Servin 2018-2019 WGGYB President